
 

NOTICE 29-2020:    Resumption of Normal Working Hours (0700hrs to 1500hrs) at 

PLIPDECO’s Less Than Container Load (LCL) Warehouse  

 
June 18th, 2020 

 

In accordance with the Government’s Phase 4 initiative for the reopening of the country, 

PLIPDECO’s LCL Warehouse has resumed regular working hours of 0700 to 1500hrs. 

Scheduled appointments and walk-in customers will continue to be facilitated.   

 

Additionally, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the following 

requirements: 

 

 Masks must be worn to gain entry to the facility and must remain on at all times. 

 Infrared Thermometer testing will be conducted at the Security booth before 

entering the compound. 

 Customers exhibiting flu-like symptoms (coughing, fever and sneezing) would not 

be allowed to enter the facility. 

 Customers are required to practice social distancing by remaining 6 ft apart. 

 Sanitization stations must be utilized at the entrance of the compound. 

 Customers would also be required to further utilize the facilities provided for 

sanitizing their hands prior to service. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


